
School vision
We believe our children’s future is created every day. Every

moment counts.
 

Brought to life through our mission
To nurture and inspire our children to develop a love of learning

in a supportive Christian
community and become the best they can be.

 
Underpinned by our values

Endurance | Forgiveness | Koinonia | Creation | Friendship

Dear Parents & Carers, 

I would like to thank Year 6 Eiger class for a truly wonderful Family
assembly this morning. The pupils devised, wrote and performed the
assembly on the topic of Black History Month and highlighted the work
and achievements of some Black British personalities such as Idris Elba,
Benjamin Zephania and Stormzy. I was impressed with their hard work
and professionalism, well done Eiger! 

Next week Year 6 will be leading our Harvest Festival Concert and I am
really looking forward to seeing the amazing talent of so many of our
pupils on show. We will also be collecting for our local food bank and Mr
Davenport will share more information regarding the items requested.
  
This has been a difficult and upsetting week for many people and I would
like to share the prayer that Eiger Class ended their assembly with as I feel
it sums up how many of us are feeling at this time.

I dream a world where love will bless the Earth and peace it's paths
adorn
I dream a world where all will know sweet freedoms way where greed
no longer saps the soul nor blights our day
A world I dream where black or white, whatever race you be, will share
the bounties of the Earth and everyone is free
Where wretchedness will hang its head and joy, like a pearl, attends the
needs of all human kind
Of such I dream my world
Amen.

( By Langston Hughes) 

I hope everyone has a lovely weekend

Mrs O'Brien

Message
from our

Head of School

Sinead O’Brien 

1 3 t h  O c t o b e r  2 0 2 3

WEEKLY
ROUNDUP
NEWSLETTER



DATES FOR THE
DIARY

1 3 t h  O c t o b e r  2 0 2 3

WEEKLY
ROUNDUP
NEWSLETTER

Mon 16th

Tue 17th

Wed 18th

Thu 19th

Fri 20th

Y6 Trip to Castle Climbing Centre

Y6 Trip to Castle Climbing Centre
Y6 Netball at St James’

Mon 23rd

Tue 24th

Wed 25th

Thu 26th

Fri 27th -

Y6 Trip to Catsle Climbing Centre

-

-

-

Wear Red for Show Racism the Red Card

October Half Term

-
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Class House Point Winners
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96.6%
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with 99.1%

Class with the best attendance:

Y4 Etna 
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Year 1 Year 2
Year 3

Year 4 Year 6Year 5

KS1

LKS2

UKS2

Elizabeth &

Grace 

Hector &
Josephine Zoe &

Zach

Jasper &

Hannah
Elvis &
Pedro

Kaitlyn &
Daniel

Eryri
158

Kenya & Etna
284

Everest
330

St Andrews
900



Weekly SMSA Update!

Thanks to everyone who volunteered for the Bonfire
Evening, tickets are on sale now on Classlist.

https://app.classlist.com/parent/#/events/view/1061300939

K2 will host our cake sale next week. Remember there
will be a uniform sale on.

Please look out for Christmas card forms in book bags and
ruck sacks, these will be done over half

term for more information please contact your class rep.
Thank you and have a great week.

Anja, Charlotte & Vanessa

A MESSSAGE FROM OUR SMSA

https://app.classlist.com/parent/#/events/view/1061300939


The children in Uluru reception class celebrated the Autumn
Equinox last week. They made crowns using natural

resources and glitter. The children wore their crowns when
they went on an autumn walk around the grounds of our

school. 

Reception Uluru











On Thursday 19th October, St. Michael’s will be celebrating our
Harvest Festival.

This year the Food Bank have a slightly unusual request: they are
in need of toys and helmets. In preparation for Christmas, the

Food Bank is asking for donations of “as-new toys, cycle helmets,
and bicycles – both child and adult bikes”. We recognise that not
everyone will be able to donate these items, and I am sure that

more traditional Harvest items such as tins, packets and toiletries
will be gratefully accepted.

Feel free to bring in donations from Monday, to save a last-minute
rush. Items can be stored in classrooms and on Thursday, items

will be taken over to assembly to be blessed by the clergy. We will
then organise their collection for the food bank.

Thank you in advance for your kind generosity.










